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Memorandum of  Understanding 
 

For the purpose of participation in the Oregon Timber Counties Coalition (OTCC),  each 
County shall be responsible for paying an annual payment. 
  
 Coos County  $  7,500.00 
 Curry County $  7,500.00 
 Douglas County $15,000.00 
 Klamath County $15,000.00 
 Linn County  $  7,500.00 
 Marion County $  7,500.00 
 Polk County  $  7,500.00  
 Tillamook County $  7,500.00 
  

Klamath County shall be the collector of these funds on an annual basis. 

Funds collected will only be used for payments to Jamison & Sullivan for work related 
to the purpose statement of the OTCC as described in exhibit 1. 

This Memorandum of Understanding expires June 30, 2023. 

 
__________________________     _____________________ 
Coos County        Date 
 
__________________________     _____________________ 
Douglas County       Date 
 
__________________________     _____________________ 
Klamath County       Date 
 
__________________________     _____________________ 
Linn County        Date 
 
_________________________     _____________________ 
Marion County       Date 
 
__________________________     _____________________ 
Polk County        Date 
 
__________________________     _____________________ 
Tillamook County       Date 



  Exhibit 1
  
 
 
 

Oregon Timber Counties Coalition 
     Purpose Statement 

 
The Oregon Timber Counties Coalition (OTCC) is an organization comprised of Counties whose 
economies and cultures have for generations been directly linked to the health and management of 
the National Forest in Oregon. Impediments to public access, large stand replacement fires, 
unsustainable increases in fuel, declining revenues for Counties, and burdensome, time consuming 
rules and regulations are just a sample of current conditions on many of our National Forests. In 
an effort to address these and other issues OTCC is committed to work with and support 
Congressional members, Forest Supervisors, Staff, and Employees to accelerate the pace and scale 
of projects, proposals, and plans that will increase the productivity and overall health of Oregon's 
National Forests. 
 
Focus will be, but not limited to, the receipt of timber harvest receipts and other revenues for 
counties, public access to public lands and the counties involvement with forest management 
decisions, and any other issues that may arise. 
 


